
 

 

August 14, 2023 

 

BSE Ltd.  

Corporate Relationship Department,                                                            

1st Floor, New Trading Ring,                                                                         

Rotunda Building, P J Towers,                                                                     

Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001  

corp.relations@bseindia.com 

 

Security Code No.: 958871; ISIN: INE09BC08019  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of financial results by the Company 
 
Pursuant to regulation 52 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulation, 2015 (“Listing Regulation”), the Company is required to submit the unaudited 
Financial Results for the quarter ended June 30, 2023 within 45 days from the end of the 
quarter i.e. by August 14, 2023 
 
Reference is also invited to the applications filed by the Company with the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India for delisting of the NCDs and the following letter issued by the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India to the Company dated June 12, 2023 bearing 
reference number SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHSPOD1/P/OW/0000023000/22890/1 granting the 
approval and permission to delisting the NCDs (Annexed as Annexure A hereto). 
 
Please note that despite the best efforts put in by the management, the Company could not 
close its financials within stipulated timelines as laid down in Listing Regulations. However, 
going forward we will strive to ensure that the Company’s Accounts will be closed within the 
timelines as stipulated in SEBI Listing Regulations. 
 
In view of the above, we would request you to kindly condone the delay in submission of the 
financial results of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2023. The Company 
endeavors to file the financial results at the earliest. 
 
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours Faithfully,   
For STRITON PROPERTIES PRIVATE LIMITED 

 

 

 

(NITESH BHASIN) 

DIRECTOR 

DIN: 09748946 
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